
 

 

Happy New Year from WFWP National Chairwomen, Board, and Staff 
 
Angelika Selle 
December 29, 2016 

 

  

 

  

WFWP wishes you and your family, friends, and 
colleagues a  most exciting, successful, and healthy 

New Year 2017! 
 

We sincerely thank you for your ongoing support in 2016 which allowed us to 
accomplish much. Please take a look at the 2016 Year in Review, coming out in 

the December Logic of Love news, and see what you helped accomplish this 
past year. 

 
We at WFWP USA are determined to pursue our goals for 2017 with hope and 

determination, putting our vision and mission into action daily, and collaborate 
with others to create a greater impact for goodness. 

 
Therefore, we dedicate 2017 to be a 

Year of Actions for Goodness. 
 

Here's to a great NEW YEAR! 
 

Angelika Selle 
Katarina Connery 

Juanita Pierre-Louis 
 

WFWP National Chairwomen, Board, and Staff 
 

 

    

 

 

 


